Public Access During "Green" Phase Reopening Plan, Covid-19

Public Access / Citizen Services:

- Individuals will have their temperature checked and be screened before engaging/meeting with the staff.
- Individuals must wear masks to enter the building.
- Hand sanitizer will be available, and individuals are encouraged to use this.
- Current drop-off options will continue.
 - Drop-off allows for off-hour access for individuals not yet comfortable to come into the building.
- Individuals should observe social distancing of at least six feet.
- Individuals are reminded to practice proper hygiene including coughing and sneezing into their elbow.
- If you are sick please stay home.